





United States 36 Highway Association, Inc.

205 'F' Street - Suite 120 · P.O. Box 10 · Phillipsburg, KS 67661 · (785) 282 - 3548 · e-mail: us36ireasurehunt@gmail.com

Wednesday, January 31, 2018

Senator Elaine Bowers State Capitol Building 300 SW 10th - Room 223 - E Topeka, KS 66612 (785) 296 – 7389

Regarding: Senate Bill # 291

Designating US 36 Highway west of Washington city limits to Colorado border as WWI Veterans Memorial Highway

Senator Bowers,

On behalf of the US 36 United States Highway Association, Inc., president, Paul Kallman, and Board members, support Senate Bill #291 to designate a westward portion of US 36 Highway as the World War I Veterans Memorial Highway. We understand this designation begins from the west city limits of Washington westward to the Colorado border. The 6th District of the American Legion has offered to pay for appropriate signage along US 36.

Thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Paul Kallman

President, US 36 Highway Association, Inc.

Freue Harene in